
ST. CHARLES SCHOOL NEWSLETTER
St. Charles School is a Catholic
school of faith, academics and

service for all.

THE WARRIOR

St. Charles Borromeo
Catholic School

is dedicated to:

Teaching the message of Jesus.
Building the Christian community.

Providing a quality education.
Participating in Catholic worship
through instruction, example and

environment.
Serving those in need.

May 23, 2025

IMPORTANT DATES
Mon.   05/26  Memorial Day - no school
Wed.   05/28  Miss Tiffany -  Flat River Library visits @ 9:30 AM
Wed.   05/28  Little Flowers/Blue Knights 2:15 PM - 4 PM
Thu.    05/29  8  grade field trip th

Fri.      05/30  All school graduation MASS @ 10 AM 
Fri.      05/30  Pasta Lunch
Fri.      05/30  8  grade luncheon @ 11:30 AM - McKinney Eastth

Fri.      05/30  Last day of school for 8  gradersth

Mon.   06/02  Pizza Lunch
Wed.   06/04  Fun Day @ St. Mary - 7:30 AM - 2:00 PM
Wed.   06/04  All school MASS @ SM 8 AM
Thu.    06/05  Half-day 11 AM Dismissal
Fri.      06/06  Last day of school K - 7
Fri.      06/06  All school MASS @ 8 AM
Fri.      06/06  End of the year awards presentation after Mass
 

 

Announcements:

Little Flowers/Blue Knights will be meeting on Wednesday, May
28  from 2:15-4PM.th

Parents, please note that drop-off and pick-up for Fun Day
on June 4th will take place at St. Mary. Contact the school if

you need assistance with transportation. 

Pasta lunch eaters: PTO will be providing
a make-up pasta lunch on Wednesday,

May 28  - please plan accordingly!th

Fall sports 3/4 flag football, 5-8 tackle football, 5-8 boys
soccer, 5-8 volleyball, 5-8 boys and girls cross country,
and K-8 sideline cheer. Click here to register! Playing

sports through GRACEAC is a benefit of being enrolled in
St. Charles School. Registration fees for your child will be

paid using 2025 Serve-A-Thon funds.

 Practices and games are held in the Grand Rapids area
with 1-2 practices and 1-2 games/competitions each

week, depending on the sport. See more information at
GRACEAC – Elementary School Athletic League for

Catholic and Christian Schools in Grand Rapids, Michigan 

GRACEAC Fall Sports Registration is Open!

https://graceac.com/fall/
https://graceac.com/
https://graceac.com/


502 S. Franklin Street
Greenville, MI 48838

616-754-3416 saintscjm.com/school
school@saintscjm.com

Note from Mrs.Saladin

St. Charles Parent Student Handbook St. Charles Preschool and ASC Handbook

Dear St. Charles school families,

Peace,

Mrs. Saladin

As the eighth grade class completes their final week at St. Charles

School, I want to take a moment to celebrate all that they have

accomplished. This week marks the end of a meaningful chapter, and we

are so proud of the growth, leadership, and faith they have shown

throughout their time here at St. Charles.

In anticipation of Memorial Day, let us take time to honor and remember

the brave men and women who gave their lives in service to our country.

Their sacrifice reminds us of the profound gift of freedom and the

courage it takes to defend it.

As a Catholic school community, we hold their memory in prayer and ask

God to grant peace to their souls and comfort to their families. May this

day be not only a time of rest but also one of reflection and gratitude.

Wishing you all a safe and blessed Memorial Day weekend.

http://saintscjm.com/school
mailto:school@saintscjm.com
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1iH85-wfH5zbAa2LZ-Vk_thDc1SouVf-j/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1nbtERHo2JBfRKflHLD6Ke2DaMWVlq1fd/view?usp=sharing

